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I oppose any new tax hikes on the residents of the state Oregon.  Our residents are 

struggling with unfair tax burden and our state is abusing its power by continually 

asking for more.  Just as Oregon families are asked to function within their means, so 

we too as the state to manage and operate with what you have.  


